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The communications union W @cWUNews [ The Communications Union www.cwu.org

No: 124/19

22" February 2019

TO: ALL BRANCHES

Dear Colleagues

HENRY NICHOLSON: FUNERAL ARRANGEMENTS

Branches were informed via LTB 117/19 on the 19™ February of the passing of Henry
Nicholson on Sunday, 17" February.

We can now advise Branches that the funeral arrangements are as follows:

Date: Wednesday, 6" March
Time: 11.45 am
Venue: St John’s Church, 2 Church Street, Shildon, DL4 1DW

The family has advised that flowers are welcome.

Any enquiries on the content of this LTB please forward to gsoffice@cwu.org

Yours sincerely

Nore Wanel.

Dave Ward
General Secretary
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